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DIRECTOR’S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
28 November 2019 

 

RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

 Dates to Remember 
 December 1: Session B of After-School Club begins. 
 December 4: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to ASCC.  
 December 10: Professional Development Day for staff, 
all students released at 12:00 pm (No After-School or KG 
Clubs). 

 December 18: Winter Concert & Bazaar.   
 December 19: Early Release at 12:00 pm.  
 December 22 – January 2: Winter Holiday. 
 January 5: BIS resumes from Winter Holiday.  
    

Registration of BIS Students’ Siblings and Children of Staff for 2020-2021 
Registration of BIS Students’ Siblings and Staff Children for 2020-2021 School Year is 
now open.   
We are inviting BIS parents to contact the Admissions Office immediately at 22052855 
or 22052800 no later than Sunday, December 1st 2019 to initiate the registration 
procedures of their new children (siblings of current BIS students only) for 2020-2021. 
For more details, please click here to view the letter.  
 
 

Mission Statement: Al-Bayan International School personalizes learning to achieve intellectual and individual                                  
growth of all students, empowering them to impact their community. 
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BIS Grade 12 London Trip   
A group of our BIS Seniors traveled to London from 
Nov. 22 to Nov 28 for their Educational Tour. 
International trips are a great experience for everyone. 
Huge thanks to all staff involved.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look into Attendance Issues  
Our attendance has begun to slip. Please make sure that 
you drop and pick your child on time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After-School Activities – Session B 
Our students are having a great time enjoying their                      
after-school activities and we are proud of their commitment. 
Students can still sign-up for session B, which will start from             
Dec. 1st to Feb. 12th. Please visit our website for more 
information or contact Mr. Ali Williamson, Athletics & Activities 
Coordinator at ali.williamson@bis.edu.kw.  

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Reading week at BIS 
It was lovely to see so many parents attend our 
reading sessions. Parents can still come and 
read to their children, please contact the 
librarian, Ms. Dema, dema.omar@bis.edu.kw.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winter Concert & Bazaar  
Al-Bayan International School will host its second annual Winter Concert & Bazaar on 
Wednesday, December 18th, 2019 from 2:30 pm – 7:30 pm. Local vendors are invited to sell 
items and/or advertise their business. Vendor stalls are available for just 15 KD. Sponsors 
are wanted to help us collect new products/prizes for our silent auction. A special 
performance by KG & Elementary school students will be the highlight of the event. If you 
or anyone you know is interested, please contact Ms. Suha at suha.nassif@bis.edu.kw.  
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